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Dear Rural Utilities Service Loan or Grant Recipient, 

In accordance with 7 CFR Part 15, subpart A, and USDA Departmental Regulation 
4300-003, "Equal Opportunity Public Notification Policy," dated June 2, 2015, 
recipients of USDA funding are required to use "And Justice for All" posters to 
inform customers of their rights. 

Institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are required to 
display Form AD-475-A Assisted Poster (revised 2015) in their facilities where it 
can be viewed by customers. All "And Justice for All" posters must be displayed 
in a specific size: 11" width x 17" height. 

1400 Independence 
Ave., SW 
Stop 1510 
Washington, DC 
20250 

Voice: 202-720-9540 
Fax: 202-720-1725 

Enclosed are two copies of the updated "And Justice for All" poster. If you need 
additional posters, please contact Adam Miller at 202-720-8674 or by email at 
adam.miller@wdc.usda.gov  

Sincerely, 

Brandon McBride 
Administrator 
Rural Utilities Service 

Enclosures 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender. 
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